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As a hydrologist and director of conservation, I bring 25 years of collaborative, science-based, 
environmental experience to the job of managing our local water resources. I have the scientific 
knowledge to understand the complex geological issues that the San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
faces to efficiently and sustainably bring water to its residents, so I am easily able to follow 
technical staff reports and make informed, data-based, decisions.    

I have the collaborative management skills required of a good board director: I have worked with a 
broad array of partners, including landowners, scientists, planners, engineers, and business to 
advance natural resource management goals in the California Central Coast area. I will work 
professionally with the public, District staff, and my fellow directors to make sure the community’s 
needs are met.   

This is a crucial moment for the San Lorenzo Valley Water District. We need to upgrade aging 
infrastructure, postponed by the prioritization of replacing miles of pipes lost during the CZU fires, 
and we need to plan ahead so that there is an adequate water supply during emergencies. As a 
long-time resident of the SLV area, I am invested in ensuring our affordable and sustainable access 
to water.  

Thank you for your vote.  

 

 


